
Outreach, 180 Marsh Hill Road, Orange, CT 06477

Please Join Us for a Public  
Virtual Open House



	 WHO:	 United Illuminating

 	 WHERE: 	 Virtual at UIRailroadTLineUpgrades.com

	 WHEN:	 Jan. 11, 2022 at noon – Jan. 25, 2022 at noon

Milvon to West River Railroad Transmission Line 
115-kV Rebuild Project Virtual Open House
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United Illuminating (UI) is proposing to rebuild 9.5 miles of its existing 115-kilovolt (kV) transmission lines, which are  
presently located within the Connecticut Department of Transportation / Metro North Railroad (CT DOT/MNR) corridor 
from UI’s Milvon Substation (Milford, CT), through Orange and West Haven, CT to UI’s West River Substation (New Haven, 
CT). UI will remove the transmission lines from the existing railroad catenary bonnets (overhead wire systems) and rebuild 
the lines on monopoles, predominantly on the north side of the corridor. These activities are necessary to improve the 
structural integrity and reliability of UI’s transmission system.

UI has scheduled a Virtual Open House to be hosted on the project website for 2 weeks, UIRailroadTLineUpgrades.com, 
from noon on January 11, 2022 through noon on January 25, 2022. 

In addition, team members will be available by appointment via a Zoom call on Jan.18, 12-2 PM or Jan. 19, 5-7 PM to  
provide additional information or answer questions about the project. To make an appointment please contact us via phone 
at 888.848.3697 or email at info@UIRailroadTLineUpgrades.com. Please join us to learn more about the project.

VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSEUIRailroadTLineUpgrades.com                                                                                   


